
 

Jeff Gillies 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558 

Hamilton, ON L8N 3L1 
905-527-5092 ext. 2361 

 

 

January 30, 2018 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 

At the January 29, 2018, Board meeting, Trustees approved new boundaries for Green Acres and Lake Avenue 
schools. The new boundaries (identified on the map below) go into effect September 2018.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This decision is a response to the East Hamilton City 2 and Lower Stoney Creek Accommodation Reviews and 
included public consultation based on HWDSB Boundary Review Procedures. Impacted families will be contacted 
directly to prepare for the transition from Green Acres to Lake Avenue for September 2018. 

If you have any questions about the new boundaries and how it impacts your family, please contact your school 
Principal, your local Trustee (Todd White or Jeff Beattie) or me (905-527-5092 ext. 2361).   

Sincerely,  

 
Jeff Gillies 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 


